

SHREE RSC TUTORS

Name -

Start time - \_ : \_ End time - \_ : \_ \_

## Read the passage below and answer the questions.

## **The Garden Adventure**

Once upon a time, there was a little girl named Lily. She loved spending time in her grandmother's garden. One sunny morning, Lily decided to explore the garden all by herself. As she walked through the garden, she noticed colorful flowers blooming everywhere.

Lily saw a small butterfly fluttering around a rose bush. She followed the butterfly as it danced from one flower to another. Suddenly, she spotted a tiny ladybug crawling on a leaf. Lily gently picked up the ladybug and placed it on her hand. Next, Lily came across a buzzing bee collecting nectar from a daisy.



She watched in amazement as the bee flew from flower to flower, busy at work.

After exploring for a while, Lily felt hungry. She plucked a ripe strawberry from the strawberry patch and enjoyed its sweet taste. As the day came to an end, Lily returned home with a basket full of memories from her garden adventure.

## 1. What is the name of the little girl in the story?

## 2. Where did Lily decide to explore?

abcdefghijklmnopqrstuvwxyz

SHREE RSC TUTORS	<b>Reading Comprehension</b>
ie	Start time: End time:
What did Lily find	d fluttering around a rose bush?
Bees	
Butterfly	
Bugs	
Caterpillar	
What did Lily do	when she saw the ladybug?
What was the b	ee collecting from the flowers?
Flowers	
Nectar	
How did Lily fee	I after exploring the garden?
What did Lily br	ing home with her at the end of the day?
	e What did Lily find Bees Butterfly Bugs Caterpillar What did Lily do What was the be Flowers Nectar How did Lily fee

a b c d e f g h i j k l m n o p q r s t u v w x y z www.shreersctutors.com